From: Yoshimura, David [mailto:David.Yoshimura@FaegreBD.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 2:47 PM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Comment Letter re GW17-002 - In the Matter of the Grain Buyer Bond of H & | Grain of Hetland, Inc.

Good afternoon,

| write on behalf of Jesse Linebaugh, a partner with Faegre Baker Daniels in our Des Moines office. Mr. Linebaugh will be
attending the Commission meeting tomorrow afternoon regarding case GW17-002. In advance of that meeting, he
would like to present the attached letter for the benefit of the Commission. | spoke briefly on the phone with a
representative from your office, and she recommended the letter be delivered to this email address. Please let me know
if I should send it on to any other email addresses to ensure it is seen by the Commission prior to tomorrow’s meeting.

The letter is addressed to Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson; Gary Hanson, Chairman; and Chris Nelson, Commissioner; all c/o
Patty Van Gerpen, Executive Director.

Thank you!

David Yoshimura
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801 Grand Avenue, 33rd Floor | Des Moines, IA 50309-8003, USA



